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26th September 2025 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Term 1 is whizzing by and it is lovely to see the children so settled and focused on their 

learning in school.  

 

Guinea Pigs 

Cara and Rose in Year 6, ably assisted by Mrs Spratt, have been hard at work making 

fluffy guinea pigs to sell in order to raise funds for the school guinea pigs. The soft toys 

will be on sale next Wednesday and Thursday, and cost £2.00 each. 

        Guitar Lessons – Autumn Term     

Would your child like to learn guitar? 

Our professional guitar teacher, Matthew, offers fun and engaging group lessons for all 
year groups. 

Students will learn to play songs from Taylor Swift to The Beatles, Chappell Roan to 

Elvis—while picking up chords, melodies, and even learning to read music! 

Learning music also helps children to: 

    Build confidence 

    Improve focus and memory 

    Develop teamwork skills 

    Boost creativity and self-expression 

 

        30-minute group lessons 

      £6.00 per lesson 

We have a number of guitars available at school, so you do not need to hire or buy one! 

    Give your child the gift of music—sign up today!     

 



 
School Photos 

The children looked very smart today for their school photographs. Details of how to 
purchase the photographs have been sent home today with your child, so please do take 

a look. 
 

Sensory Garden Plans 

We are delighted to share with you our plans for our new Sensory Garden. 

 

The first stage of the project will be to set out the brick paths, and in order to make this 

a really personal project, we would like to invite the children to purchase and decorate 

their very own brick for the path! We will be selling and decorating bricks at break and 

lunch time from Monday 6th October. Bricks will be priced at £2.00 each and all 

decorating materials will be provided. I have no doubt that the children will produce 

some wonderfully creative and unique designs – we cannot wait to see them! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 Cake Sale 

Ella, Lacey, Lovenna and Madison in Year 3 held a very successful Cake Sale after 

school on Wednesday, raising the incredible sum of £78.00 for the RSPCA. Well done, 

girls! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Leybourne Church 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Tina Holditch 


